
REMINDER** MONDAY JULY 3RD IS BRUSH DAY IN THE VILLAGE OF CUBA, NY. HAVE YOUR 
ITEMS TO THE CURB NO LATER THAN 7:00 A.M. (BRUSH/ YARD WASTE REMINDER 

ATTACHED)  
REFUSE/RECYCLING PICKUP IS DELAYED TO THURSDAY JULY 6TH DUE TO THE 4TH OF JULY 

HOLIDAY CELEBRATING AMERICA'S BIRTHDAY!  
DUE TO RAIN DELAYS- PAVING IN THE VILLAGE HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED BY THE COMPANY 

TO EITHER WEDNESDAY JULY 5TH OR THURSDAY JULY 6TH! HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY 

HOLIDAY CELEBRATION!  
 

 
 


